
At Walter Halls Primary School wellbeing is considered a great importance! 

              Below are some links and information for people you can contact should you need to. 

Do you wish you had someone to talk to? 

We are all worried about Coronavirus, but sometimes things at home 

might be worrying you too. 

If you feel unsafe and need to tell someone, this is what you can do: 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Feeling sad, worried 

or alone? 

You can: 

Talk to an adult you trust who 

will listen and help you; 

call or email them. 

 

Contact your teacher or school.  

They are always there to listen 

and help. 

 

Contact Childline  

They listen and help children.  

Call, chat online or email them. 

www.childline.org.uk/kids 

 

If someone is in 

danger  

Call the police on 

999 
The Police are there to help in 

emergencies.  

You can call them if  

• Someone is hurting you 

• Someone else is in danger or 
has been hurt and needs help 

 

When you call, they will ask 

Your name 
What has happened 

Your address 
So they can come and help you. 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

NSPCC 

 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https://www.edgenexus.io/wp-content/uploads/2019/01/PoliceForcePicture.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.edgenexus.io/blog/edgenexus-helping-police-forces-move-cloud/&tbnid=ArzDZPdX-uTNaM&vet=10CBUQxiAoBGoXChMI0Kueh4DF6AIVAAAAAB0AAAAAEBs..i&docid=Iu8o_SAlwy_oGM&w=352&h=450&itg=1&q=police clip art uk&safe=strict&ved=0CBUQxiAoBGoXChMI0Kueh4DF6AIVAAAAAB0AAAAAEBs

